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Dear Mr. Corrigan:

This is in response to your letter dated May 24, 1985, in which you requested,
pursuant.to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), all records relating to NRC
requests for non-military or military personnel, including the Green Beret
Forces, to penetrate and or evaluate the physical protection plans of nuclear
power facilities within the United States, particularly Units 2 and 3
of the Indian Point nuclear power plant in Buchanan, New York.

The staff has informed me that the NRC does not request Green Beret, military
or non-military personnel to penetrate or evaluate the physical protection
plans of nuclear power facilities. The NRC does, however, have an interagency
agreement with the U.S. Army 1st Special Operation's Comand to provide
assistance in evaluating implemented safeguards systems at selected nuclear
facilities, which is conducted as part of NRC's Regulatory Effectiveness Review
(RER) program. The staff identified the records listed on the enclosed
appendix as being related to your request. Documents one through seven are
being placed at the NRC's Public Document Room (PDDi, 1717 H Street, NW,
Washington, DC 20555 in file folder F01A-85-401. Document eight has previously
been placed at the PDR. Access to this document may be acquired by referencing
accession number 8504160234 when contacting the PDR. In the event you decide
these records are of interest to you, I have enclosed a copy of procedures for
obtaining records from the PDR.

An attempt was made by Nina Toms to reach you by telephone to discuss your
request. If you have questions regarding our response to your request,
Ms. Toms may be reached at (301) 492-8993. In addition, if you decide to
submit additional FOIA requests, we suggest that you include a telephone
number where you can be reached in the event NRC staff members have questions
regarding your requests..

erely*

. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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1. Undated Regulatory Effectiveness Review Program (1 page)

2. 7/2/76 Ltr to Commander, U.S. Arsy, John F. Kennedy Center for
Military Assistance from D. J. Dougherty, Chief, U.S.N.R.C.
Subject: Interagency Agreement AT(49-24)-0311 (3 pages) j

3. 8/22/83 Ltr to Brigadier General Joseph C. Lutz from Robert F.
Burnett, U.S.N.R.C. (1 page)

4. 3/21/85 Project Descriptive Summary (2 pages)

5. 8/9/84 NRC Form 400, Part 1, Request for Procurement Action (RFPA)
(3pages)

6. 3/11/85 NRC Form 255, Notification of Contract Execution (1 page)

7. 3/15/85 Memo to Thomas E. Murley, Region I, from Robert F. Burnett,
U.S.N.R.C., Subject: Regulatory Effectiveness Review Program
(8 pages)-

8. 4/11/85 Safeguards Regulatory Effectiveness Review at the Indian Point
2 Nuclear Generating Station (3 pages)
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